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Meeting of the Environment Strategic Policy Committee

6th September 2006
Item 7(a)
Information Item Re: Consultation Paper in relation to Regulation of the Waste Management Sector
In early August 2006, the Minister for the Environment, Heritage and Local Government announced the commencement of a consultation process on the future regulation of the waste management sector.

The intention of the public consultation is to allow all of those concerned with the waste management sector to make an input into its future regulation.

The public consultation paper is available to download from www.environ.ie in the Media Centre/Press Releases part of the DoEHLG website.

A hard copy of the consultation paper will be available at the SPC meeting on 

6 September. It is not proposed that the SPC will make a submission, but individual members of the Committee may wish to do so.

Submissions should reach the DoEHLG by the closing date of Friday 6th October 2006.
